
 

  
TOWN OF SURFSIDE 

Office of the Town Manager 
MUNICIPAL BUILDING 

9293 HARDING AVENUE 
SURFSIDE, FLORIDA 33154-3009 

Telephone (305) 861-4863 
 

          LETTER TO COMMISSION 
          No.: 109-2025 
To:  Mayor Charles W. Burkett, Vice Mayor Tina Paul, and 

Members of the Town Commission 

From:    Mark Blumstein, Town Manager 

Date:   March 21, 2025 

Subject:   City of Miami Beach Satellite City  
Wholesale Sanitary Sewer Surcharge Increase Notification 

____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
The purpose of this Letter to Commission (LTC) is to inform you of the Town’s receipt of the 
attached Notification dated March 10, 2025, pertaining to the proposed Sanitary Sewer Surcharge 
Increase by the City of Miami Beach.  A copy is attached for review. 
 
Earlier today, I participated in a Teams meeting with representatives from the City of Miami Beach, 
and the Satellite Cities referenced in the Notification, to discuss the proposed Increase and the 
basis for same. We are exploring ways to defray the proposed 500% increase to the current rates 
charged to Town of Surfside residents. We are also exploring alternatives to the continued use of 
the sanitary sewer system belonging to the City of Miami Beach. 

 
If you have any questions or need additional information, feel free to contact me. 






































































